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Norfolk, Nebraska The Nebraska State Patrol (NSP) was called in to examine a different type of
firework in over the 4th of July weekend. The NSP Bomb Squad reported that it responded to the
scene of a live grenade at a Norfolk residence.

An NSP bomb technician determined the grenade was from at least before 1950 but had no other
details. The bomb squad safely removed the device to be disposed of following established disposal
procedures. NSP officials issued a reminder that people should always call 911 when coming across
any military ordnance.
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